Republic o the Pifippines
Department of €ducation

Region VIII
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF TACLOBAN CITY

March 21, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 25 i s, 2024

DIVISION TRAINING OF SCHOOL TRAINERS ON THE MATATAG CURRICULUM
FOR TEACHERS AND SCHOOL LEADERS

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs, SGOD and CID
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads
Teachers
All Others Concerned

1. In support to the MATATAG Agenda, this Office, through the Human Resource
Development Section, shall conduct the Division Training of School Trainers on
the MATATAG Curriculum for Teachers and School Leaders on May 13-17, 2024
in a venue which shall be announced at a later date. This is in preparation for the
commencement of the initial phase of the curriculum implementation for Kindergarten,
Grade -1, Grade 4 and Grade 7 teachers and school leaders. This professional
development support shall ensure that they have an in depth understanding of the
general shape of the said curriculum.

2. This activity aims to equip teachers and school leaders with an in-depth
understanding, knowledge, skills and competences so as to effectively implement the
MATATAG curriculum in the coming school year.

3. The participants to this activity are School Heads, Assistant School Heads and
Master Teachers/Head Teachers. (Enclosure no.1). Public Schools District
Supervisors shall ensure that each learning area is represented by those mentioned
above in that order of priority and depending on the allocation of participants per
district/s (Enclosure no. 2). Endorsement of the names of participants, shall be not
later than April 4, 2024, and shall be submitted to hrdunit.depedtac@gmail.com. Since
this activity is a CPD accredited, Program Management Team and participants as well
shall register through the link hitps://V7htQBNfrpaFW3xP6 not later than April 8, 2024.




4. Expenses incurred relative to this activity shall be charged to HRD fund, subject
to usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are highly
desired.
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